	[image: ]
UPCA Resources
Sample Political Outreach Email


Dear Representative Rodgers, 
I work with the local health department and Fillmore community prevention coalition. We are focused on addressing substance abuse matters for our youth. 
We have been working hard on a community action plan to decrease the use of youth vape rates in Fillmore. 

Our latest sharp data for Fillmore shows that 32% of 10th and 12th graders have owned a vape in the last 60 days. 

We would love to set up a meeting next week to take you through our community action plan on how we expect to address this growing issue for your constituents. We appreciate the work you do for our community, the leadership you provide and look forward to collaborating with you. 


Thank you,
Mary Jo May
maryjo@me.com
801.555-1234
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